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Dear Parents/Carers, 

SPORT RELIEF FRIDAY 13TH MARCH 2020 

 

This year Abbey Ark alongside Bourne Abbey is really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2020! 

As one of the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to do 

something active for money. 

 

To do our bit and raise money we will be inviting the children to come to Abbey Ark on Friday 13th March 

‘Dressed in Sportswear’ for a suggested donation of £1.00. Alternatively the Student Council have invited 

children to ‘Dress up in Pyjamas!’ Children are welcome to come in whichever attire is more convenient. 

This way, nothing new has to be purchased and everyone can join in as little or as much as they like.  We will 

be using learning resources provided by Sport Relief so that our pupils can learn exactly how the money 

they are raising will help transform the lives of poor and vulnerable people. 

 

Once again this year, we are hoping to be able to share some of our fundraising total with our favourite 

charity: Friends of Nyansakia. Your children will tell you what an exciting time it is at our link-school 

Nyansakia PAG, with the charity being able to provide a chicken coop to the school. Our recent Bingo 

evening raised enough money to supply 30 chickens! We would love to add to this by providing some 

cockerels too – so the children and staff can begin to breed the chickens for meat as well as eggs to 

supplement their diet. As Comic Relief supports causes both in this country and in Africa, we hope you will 

agree that this is a fabulous idea! 

 

The best bit is that all the money we raise helps people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK 

and across Africa. Sport Relief is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief that harnesses the power of 

sport, to both raise money and transform lives.  Comic Relief is a UK charity that aims to create a just 

world free from poverty.  To find out more about Sport Relief, visit https://www.sportrelief.com/ 

 

We really appreciate your support in helping our school raise lots of money for Sport Relief 2020! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
M Anderson   H Dalgliesh 

 

Mrs M Anderson     Miss H Dalgliesh 

Student Council Leader Nursery Manager 

https://www.sportrelief.com/

